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We thank you all for participating in Bloom! Pentecost with True Mother. This was a unique experience
for everyone and we hope it was a beautiful one.

True Mother likes always to hear the reflections of all of her children. Please take a moment to write
down your feelings and thoughts, as well as feedback for the organisers.

Please click here to fill out your reflection of Bloom!

Bloom! Refection Form








